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Connect with Your Child During Your Day
Tips for using our streaming video service:

Welcome to WatchMeGrow
We proudly provide the best education around, so we partnered 

with the industry-leading streaming video provider, WatchMeGrow.

What to know before you stream:
YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER HAS THE ANSWERS.
It’s hard to know how your child is doing through 
video alone. If you have questions about your child’s 
progress, schedule some time to have a conversation 
with the teacher.

YOU’LL BE A PRODUCTIVITY MACHINE AT WORK.
According to statistics, parents log in to WatchMeGrow 
for an average of 7 minutes per day. This means most 

parents are logging in a few times, for a few minutes, 
to check in, smile, then carry on with their day.

EVERYTHING IS FINE. REALLY.
Children are resilient. Your child may have been 
crying and clinging to your leg when you left her this 
morning, but was playing happily a minute after 
you left. Our teachers are skilled at helping children 
move on to having a great day. Just log in and see 
for yourself.

Your privacy is important. 
And so is everyone else’s.
Please don’t record video or take screenshots. 
It violates the privacy of the other children, 
the teachers, and their families. It also violates 
WatchMeGrow’s terms of service and can result 
in account suspension or termination.

Log out after each session.
If you forget, you’ll be automatically logged out 
when your session is not active.

We are rigorous about security. 
You should be too.
Please don’t share your username and password. 
We review and approve each new account so we can 
be sure only authorized users can stream video.

Get started.
Sign up by visiting watchmegrow.com/signup. 
Once WatchMeGrow gets our approval, they 
will email you and you’ll be ready to stream!


